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-Club Officers 2023-
President: Glenn Ross 

(423) 282-1197

Vice President: Eddie Cline
(423) 202-1822

Treasurer: Anthony Hall
(423) 915-9468

Secretary: Eric (Nick) Nicodemus
(423) 946-2525

Safety Officer: Keith Nelson
(423) 292-2010

Field Marshals: 
Skip Weller (423) 946-3840

Craig Quillen (423) 384-4621
David Jones (423) 538-4894

Edward Nelson (423) 491-2139 ©

Newsletter Editor:
Dewanan (Dj) Brooks

(423) 609-4497 ©

Webmaster: Craig Quillen
(423) 384-4621

Event Coordinator: Glenn Ross
(423) 282-1197

Board Members Term:
Anthony Hall 2017-2023*
Vic Koenig 2020-2023
Skip Weller 2019-2024
Jerry Black 2020-2025
Craig Quillen 2021-2026
Tim Edwards 2022-2027
*(reelected for 2024-2028 term)

Save the date:
October 24, 2023

Next club meeting @
Liberty Church Fellowship Hall

For any one who is wanting a club 
shirt with the logo and gold wings on the 
back and small one on left side of chest, 
You can place your order with me by a 

call or text at 423-609-4497, or 
email: jbbabygirl2016@gmail.com. They 

can be done on the traditional navy blue or 
any color that you would like. Just let 

known what size and color you would like.

Editors Note:
It is just a welcoming site to see all the 

members that were at the Fly in and also at 
the night fly as well. I love seeing the 

members getting more involved and new life 
into the club. Hopefully we can continue this 

into the new year and get the club even 
more know to the public. 

2023 Night Fly



The period for nominations for Club Officers and the vacating 
Board Member seat is open.  We still need nominations for 
President, Vice President, Field Marshals, Webmaster and the 
Board Seat that will serve from 2024 through 2029.   Please 
consider running and serving and either nominate yourself or get 
someone to nominate you.  Send nominations via email to  -  
rossgtenn@gmail.com.  It is extremely important that we fill our 
Officer positions, especially President and Vice President.  If we 
don't, we put our AMA Charter at risk and that puts our Lease with 
Johnson City at risk.  The nomination period closes 5 PM, Sunday, 
29 October. 
*p.s.- if you nominate someone please let them know you are doing it.

Next Upcoming Event:
October 21th from 10am - 2pm

Halloween Fun-Fly 
 Location: Odom-Fennell Field

Coordinator: DJ Brooks 
           So far I have these volunteers already, still 

         needing just a few people, Any takers?

Event Activity: Volunteers:

Setup Crew: (2) Jeremy & Dj Brooks

Activity Registration: (1)

Safety Marshals: (2) Keith Nelson,

Stop Watch Timers: (2)

Limbo Setup: (2) Mitch Fowler,

Tim's Aviation Cafe: (2) Tim Edwards 



Pictures from the Learn To Fly Event (9/2023):

Congratulations to Roger Hoffman who won the Sept. Learn to Fly Raffle.



Sponsors:
I would like to thank Ed Ritzko for all his generous donations that 
he makes to the air field. Also a big thanks to the crew at Hobby 
Town in Johnson City, Tn. They are great for providing advise. 

Be sure to check out 
our Facebook page 

( https://www.facebook.com/groups/FlyJCRC)
and also the website: www.flyjcrc.com

If there is anyone that is wanting to list 
anything for sale or give away, 
Please sending me pictures if

possible and any info. about the item and 
contact information. 

I will post these in the newsletters as long 
as you would like.

Skip at the night flight, 
having lots of fun. It was so 

cool to see all the planes and 
setups.

http://www.flyjcrc.com/

